
REVISION 
 

Contract 66583-011 
 

Published February 14, 2006 
 
 

The original proposal contained the incorrect district number.  It 
was stated as District 5 instead of District 3.  

 
 

The revised proposal package is  
 posted on the Internet as 66583-011r.pdf. 

http://eplan.dot.il.gov/desenv/031006/66583-011/

